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Draft IPPC calendar for 2010-2011
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TECHNICAL CONSULTATION AMONG REGIONAL PLANT PROTECTION ORGANIZATIONS
21st Session

Entebbe, Uganda 30 November – 3 December 2009 

External presentation at CPM-5 
The SPTA discussed options for topics and speakers for CPM-5. The SPTA noted that 2010 is the UN International Year of Biological Diversity, and therefore topics related to the IPPC and biodiversity would be appropriate. In accordance with what was discussed at the June Bureau meeting, one participant suggested potential speakers with expertise in forestry issues or aquatic plants. In light of the suggested topic, the Secretariat proposed that a high level representative of the Convention on Biological Diversity (CBD) could be invited to speak, as well as the speaker on forestry issues. This will be discussed further with the Secretariat of the CBD at the joint Secretariat meeting which is being held in Montreal in December of 2009.
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